TOWN OF EUREKA
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES

August 6, 2015

The Eureka Planning Commission was called to order at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday,
August 6, 2015 by Chairman Gene Krull. Proper notice was given as the agenda
was posted in the designated locations of the Edge Town Tavern, Wolf Creek Bar,
Eureka Town Shop and KJ Bar and Tavern. Present by roll-call were Linda Leef,
Joan Swanson, John Munro, Gene Krull, Paul Schneider and David Anderson. Plan
commissioner Janet Krueger was absent.

Leef/Munro moved to approve the agenda as printed; motion carried.
Leef/Munro moved to approve the October 7th 2014 meeting; motion carried.

Review and discussion was had on the proposed CSM by Carl Hetfield, surveyor,
for Lot 1 CSM of the Taubenberger Minor Subdivision located in Gov. Lot 2 &3,
Section 16, T35N, R 19W.

Leef/Anderson moved to approve said CSM as presented; motion carried.

Gene Krull appointed Paul Schneider to the planning commission board. Gene
announced that he is resigning from the board and a new chairman will have to
be appointed. He noted that the present comprehensive plan needs to be
reviewed and updated if necessary.

Next meeting of the planning commission will be September 3", at 7 p.m. at the
Eureka Town Hall to appoint a chairman and start work on updating the Town of
Eureka Comprehensive Plan.

With no further business before the commission Munro/Leef moved to adjourn;
motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m.

Minutes respectfully submitted by David Anderson



